
Newsletter - Term 3 – December 2024 

Our Christian value this term is: Compassion 

 



 

 

 



 

FOREST SCHOOL 

Another great adventure had 

by all EYFS children, at Forest 

School, with Miss Law.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS FAIR  

A lovely Christmas fair on 1st 

December. 

Thank you to the NCSA for holding 

this event again this year and thank 

you to everyone who came along and 

joined in! It was great fun. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

SPACE DOME 

Owl and Kingfisher had a great time in the space dome this month. They were able 

to zoom in on the planets in our solar system. The children were also able to see our 

Sun close up. It was a fantastic experience for all!  

 

 PANTOMIME 

Another wonderful pantomime at Cirencester Baptist Church. The KS2 children had such fun!  

Oh yes, they did…. 

 

 



NCSA SCHOOL DISCO 

What a fantastic disco! Thank you so much to the NCSA for organising. The 

children had an amazing time and their faces were glowing.  

 

CHELTENHAM FESTIVAL  

A huge thank you to Nick and Abbie from Cheltenham Festivals for coming to North 

Cerney to teach the children about tempo, pitch and the differences between 

classical and jazz music. 



NORTH CERNEY AND BIBURY NATIVITY CAROL SERVICE  

All the children at the Nativity Carols Service put on a wonderful performance.  

The KS1 children looked lovely in their costumes and all the children KS1 and KS2, 

sang beautifully.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another amazing year at North Cerney C of E Primary Academy. 

Thank you to the Teachers and the children for all their hard work and to the NCSA and all 

parents for all your support. Such a lovely performance this festive season by all the children, 

we hope they all have a well-deserved break. See you all on Monday 6th January 2025!  
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